
 

 

 

 

 
 

Community event at Ruislip Rugby 
Football Club 

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 
 

Please join us for a community event on 25 February 2025 from 

4pm to 7.30pm at the Ruislip Rugby Football Club. Our 

Engagement team and technical specialists will be available to 

update you and answer your questions on the following areas: 

• Tunnelling demobilisation – upcoming activities as 

tunnelling works near completion. 

• Noise barrier construction from Copthall Tunnel to the 

West Ruislip Portal. 

• Upcoming works around Breakspear Road South site. 

We will use drone footage of both SCS and Align sites to show 

how construction is progressing. 

  



 

 

 

Date – 25 February 2025 

Time – 4pm to 7.30pm 

Location – Ruislip Rugby Football Club 

West End Rd, Ruislip, HA4 6DR  

We look forward to meeting you.  

 

Reference number:  HS2-EW-SCS-Ph1-Ar-So-S2-CR-1-

27/01/2025 

 

If you wish to receive information about works in 

Hillingdon, scan the QR code to the right for the latest 

notification about works in your area. 

You will need to enter your postcode on the map to 

view the latest notification. 

 

 

Freephone 08081 434 434  

Minicom 08081 456 472  

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk  

Website www.hs2.org.uk  

To keep up to date with what is 

 happening in your area, visit: 

www.hs2inhillingdon.co.uk 

 

 

 

http://www.hs2inhillingdon.co.uk/

